
BOARD HIGHLIGHTS
Phil Zeinert, CGCS Elgin Country Club

The following are highlights of the MAGCS Board of Directors meeting held Tuesday) August 5 at
Bartlett Hills Golf Course. Full meeting minutes) once approved) are available on the Midwest Web site.
• The Board approved accounts • Motion was made to extend com- • The following new members were

payable for July in the amount of plimentary Fall Dinner Dance presented for approval and wel-
$34,736.03. invites to MAGCS members at The corned to MAGCS:

• Kevin DeRoo and Fred Behnke Glen Club, Cog Hill, Stonebridge Bryan Bielecki Class A
reported that the Executive Direc- and Olympia Fields, all of which Billy Casper Golf Management/
tor Selection Committee had hosted professional tour events this Cook County Forest Preserve
narrowed the field of candidates year. The invitations are to include Golf Courses
from 31 to four. The committee spouse/guest. The Board approved Connar Shaw Class E
planned to interview the four can- the motion. Possibility Place Nursery
didates on August 13. Employment • Fred Behnke reported attending ~J. -II. ~
Committee chair, Fred Behnke, the most recent Green Industry 'U__"'__
reported notifYing those candidates meeting, where he learned and
not chosen for interviews. shared with the Board that the

Department of Agriculture is soon
to offer study materials and testing
materials in Spanish.

Leadership and Stewardship (continued from page 5)

I know that in our hearts, we
are all environmentalists striving to
use IPM (integrated pest manage-
ment) to the best of our ability. Please
show concern for our #1 resource-
our children-and the community at
large. Educate kids and tell them
about mistakes along the way. Take
them to Morton Arboretum, the
Chicago Botanic Garden or any local
wildlife sanctuary. Better yet, take
them camping! Keep the faith.

~

In terms of pesticide testing,
vice president Fred Behnke addressed
this in attending a Green Industry
meeting held in July. Fred and I have
discussed this topic and more infor-
mation will be conveyed to
membership in the future. There are
some positive forces at work within
the industry and the MAGCS, with
the University of Illinois, will pursue
all avenues to find a better solution.

to Aurora, Bartlett Hills and any other
golf courses that did not officially reg-
ister but took time to participate on
the designated day. Thank you to all
superintendents for making time in
your busy schedules and weathering
the damp, dreary weather.

(773) 374-2303
(847) 228-9607
(219) 938-7020

total 82 participating clubs nation-
wide, 15 were from the Chicagoland
area! Congratulations to Dave Ward
and crew at Olympia Fields Country
Club in leading the nation with 94
birds identified. Also, I would like to
recognize the other area participants:
Heritage Bluffs, Village Links, Thun-
derhawk, Oak Grove, Mount Prospect,
Aldeen, Bryn Mawr, Prestwick,
Renwood, Cress Creek, Beverly,
Pottawatomie, Salt Creek and Midwest
Golf House. Honorable mention goes

Call
Richard E. Mika

DUTCH
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ivision of Jack Gray Transport Inc.
• VARIOUS BUNKER SANDS
• CART & ROAD MATERIALS
• COBBLES AND RIP RAP
• ALL GOLF COURSE AGGREGATES

The 2003 North American Bird
Watching Open was more successful
than the 2002 event, and hopefully
will be even bigger next year. Out of a

mentalists-for their suggestions and
insights. Our goals for 2003 were to
promote participation in Audubon
International's Bird Watching Open,
work on a Web site, delve into pesti-
cide testing and better inform the
public outside the golf arena of golf's
positive environmental impacts.
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